
 
 
On April 28, 2010, The Benedictine Emergency Room closed and moved all its 
emergency services to the brand new state-of-the-art Emergency Department at 
The Kingston Hospital. The new facility includes specialized Emergency Medicine 
professionals including nurses and staff from both Kingston and Benedictine 
Hospitals. The new space is 13,000 square feet with 35 private rooms including 
two triage rooms, three resuscitation rooms and two isolation rooms. There is an 
express care unit to treat minor emergencies efficiently and effectively, 
Psychiatric Emergency Service and a Certified Stroke and Chest Pain Center. 
Free valet is also offered for quick and convenient service. To learn more visit 
www.hahv.org.  
 
 

 
 
 


